
Summer 2023
The Innovation Centre and Ontario Health North
East are delighted to share that our Summer
Wellness Initiative was a great success! 

With the combined effort of  13 North East

Community Support Service organizations, 

we were able to support many individuals and

families in the community.

Packages were delivered to 368 clients in the
North East!

The goal of the Summer Wellness Initiative was to

equip clients with essential items to ensure their

safety and well-being throughout the summer

season. Packages contained necessities such as

sunscreen, bottled water, and fresh fruit.

We are grateful for the support of all our partners

who helped make this project possible. 

We are excited to share that this initiative will

continue throughout 2023. Keep and eye out for

information on the fall and winter initiatives!

We look forward to continuing to work together to

ensure the best care and support for our clients.



 Family members and care partners
were so happy to hear about this 

program. They expressed gratitude for
 the packages and the visits. 

An extremely valuable initiative.

The community members really 
enjoyed receiving their summer 

packages.  Pleased with the contents.  
Practical items such as sunglasses, hat, 

cooling bandana and water bottle.  

"Wow - I can't believe you've 
given me all of this for free. 

Thank you for taking care of the 
Seniors in our community. This 

means so much."  

 All our clients were surprised 
and really appreciated the 

packages.  We received several 
messages thanking us for the 
wonderful gift and they really 

enjoyed the fruit. 


